

The **PRIDE** Post

YES Prep Northside's Family Newsletter

The YES Prep Parent Survey

Parent support is essential for us to fulfill our mission. Your voice matters and your feedback impacts academics, culture and overall student success. We ask that you take 5-10 minutes to take the YES Prep Parent Survey to share your thoughts and experiences around having a student attend YES Prep. Although we may ask for information about your student(s), your feedback will be in no way connected to you or your student(s) - so please feel free to share your honest feedback. We value your input!

The parent survey will be taken online using a link that will be shared with you via email and text message through Qualtrics. The Parent Survey opened on Monday, April 1 and will close Friday, April 12. You are welcome to use a computer, smart phone or tablet to access the survey.

If you have any additional questions about the survey, please reach out to parentsurvey@yesprep.org

Volume 8 • Issue 24 • April 5, 2019

Upcoming Dates:

- Monday, April 8 through Thursday, April
 - 11—STAAR Testing
- Wednesday, April 10— Full day dismis
 - sal @ 4 pm
 - Friday, April 12—Early dismissal @ 1:45 Parent pm
 - 16—Junior April Tuesday, Meeting @ 6 pm
 - Friday, April 19—Campus Closed in observance of Good Friday

2019-2020 Applications

We are still accepting applications for the 2019-2020 school year! Go to applyhouston.org to submit your application. Please call the front office for assistance, 713-924-0400.

Next PRIDE Market

Wednesday, April 10

- Client intake is at 1 pm
- Shopping begins at 2 pm

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!! COME EARLY TO REGISTER!!

Bring your bags for shopping! If you are a YES Prep Northside family, you must have a current copy of each of your children's report cards.

Junior Parent Meeting

"Hello 11th Grade Parents! On Tuesday, April 16, we will be hosting a Junior Parent Night starting at 6:00 pm. As we near the end of junior year, now is the perfect time to begin the conversation about building a great college list. During this time, parents will be equipped with information that will help with finding the right fit college for their student and understanding their Estimated Family Contribution (EFC) to college costs. We will also be discussing how parents and students can sign up for one on one parent meetings with their students college counselor! Please join us as we continue the discussion of keeping college as an option for all students!"





2019-20 Online Re-Enrollment Now Open

YES Prep is excited to announce that online re-enrollment for the 2019-2020 school year will launch on Monday, March 25th on SchoolMint. Please take this opportunity to initiate your child(ren)'s re-enrollment. Instructions are available with the Campus Registrar.

The deadline to complete online re-enrollment and secure your child's spot is May 1, 2019. We look forward to continuing to serve your child.



Cap & Gown Pick-

up

Cap & gowns will be delivered to campus on Monday, April 8th during lunch. If a senior has not ordered a cap & gown, this is the last opportunity they will have to do so. The cost is \$50 +tax. If you have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Fowler, College Counselor.



Middle School Spelling

Bee

The Middle School Spelling Bee will take place on Thursday, April 17th from 4:30-5:30 PM in the Commons. Middle School students can sign up with Ms. Natoli. Please encourage your child to participate!

Mon., April 8	Tues., April 9	Wed., April 10	Thurs., April 11	Fri., April 12	Sat., April 13
Pick up Cap & Gown		Full Day Dismissal PRIDE Market @ 1 pm		Early Dismissal @ 1:45 pm	